

GLINSK N.S. NEWSLETTER December 2020

COUNTY PHOTOS

All pupils received photo proofs from County photos. Interested families can order photos through the school by completing the enclosed form with the proof or photos can be purchased directly online at www.countyphotos.ie and clicking on Order My Prints. The access code and school code on the proofs are required for online purchases.

Thursday 10th of December is the final day for orders through the school.

STEPS Young Engineers

Pupils in 3rd class have been working on the STEPS Young Engineers project over the past few weeks and are ready to submit their projects to the STEPS Young Engineers team. As part of the project, John Tynan an engineer with Jaguar - Land Rover Engineering Centre in Shannon, Co. Limerick will visit the school on Thursday 2nd of December to talk to the class about their projects and his own work as an engineer.

Holy Day

The school will be closed on next *Tuesday 8th of* **December** (Feast of the Immaculate Conception) as per the school calendar.

Computer science Education Week -**Hour of Code**

Computer Science Education Week takes place from the 7^{th} – 11^{th} of December. Pupils will part in the Hour of Code during the week working through coding levels at their own pace.



Green Schools

Our Green Schools Toy Swap takes place on Friday 4th of December. All pupils will have an opportunity to choose one toy and one book to keep.

Homework

Homework will not be assigned after Thursday 10th of December and will be assigned again from Monday 11th of January.

Staff In-service

School will finish at 12 o'clock on Friday 19th for teacher planning on the Primary Language Curriculum



Christmas

School closes on Tuesday 22nd of Dec at 12 o'clock to facilitate the secondary school bus collection & re-opens on Thursday 7th of January. Pupils can wear Christmas jumpers/ tops to school on Monday 21st & Tuesday 22nd.

Well done to all pupils who have adhered to all the additional hygiene measures throughout the whole term since the beginning of the school year. Wishing all families, a happy, peaceful and safe Christmas.

